
From: Marathon Mine / Mine Marathon [CEAA]  
Sent: January 30, 2014 11:04 AM 
To: Marathon Mine / Mine Marathon [CEAA] 
Subject: Marathon - Invitation to comment re: concerns raised by the Lake Superior Binational Forum, 
Environment North, Northwatch and MiningWatch Canada  
 
Dear Participants: 
 
The Marathon Joint Review Panel (the Panel) would like to draw your attention to two letters 
posted on the public registry: 
 

• A letter from the Lake Superior Binational Forum, Environment North, Northwatch and 
MiningWatch Canada dated January 27/14, expressing concern regarding recent comments 
made by Stillwater Canada Inc. on the company’s plans for the Marathon PGM-Cu Mine project 
(the Project) over the next three years, including a  “strategic review” being undertaken for the 
Project and the preparation of an updated feasibility study.  The letter requests that the Panel 
consider delaying the start of the hearings. The letter is available at http://www.ceaa-
acee.gc.ca/050/documents/p54755/98192E.pdf. 
 

• A letter from the Panel to Stillwater Canada Inc. dated January 29/14 requesting that 
Stillwater inform the Panel of their views regarding the concerns raised in the January 
27/14 letter. The deadline for Stillwater to provide its response is 12:00 pm EST on 
Friday January 31/14. The letter is available at http://www.ceaa-
acee.gc.ca/050/documents/p54755/98194E.pdf. 
 

Interested parties are invited to review these two letters, and Stillwater’s response, which will be 
posted by the end of the day on Friday, and provide their views on this issue to the Panel.  Any 
comments from interested parties must be received by 12:00 pm ET on Monday, February 3/14. 
Comments should be sent electronically to MarathonMine.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the joint review process. 
 
Best Regards, 
Colette 
 
Colette Spagnuolo  
Panel Co-Manager | Gestionnaire de commissions  
Marathon Joint Review Panel Secretariat 
22nd Floor, 160 Elgin St. Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 | 22em étage, 160, rue Elgin, Ottawa 
ON  K1A 0H3 
MarathonMine.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
Telephone | Téléphone: 613-957-0541 
Toll-Free Telephone | Téléphone sans frais: 1-866-582-1884  
Facsimile | Télécopieur: 613-957-0941 
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada  
 Do you really need to print this e-mail? Please think of the environment!|Avez-vous réellement 
besoin d'imprimer ce courriel? S.V.P. Pensons à l'environnement! 
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